
      
 

Healthcare Domain Meeting Minutes:          
                                          November 16, 2018 from 9-10:30 a.m. 

CHIP 
5095 Murphy Canyon Rd, Suite 105 
San Diego CA, 92123   

Next Domain Meeting:  
            January 18, 2019 from 9-10:30 a.m. 

CHIP 
5095 Murphy Canyon Rd, Suite 105 
San Diego CA, 92123  

Attendees: Brigitte Lamberson, Camellia Mortezazadeh, Dan Fesperman, Dean Sidelinger, Kathleen Merchant, Kim Elkins, Megan Gietzen 
Recorder: Lyndsey Tapia 

 

Topic/Issue Discussion Action 

Action Items  Mary Beth Moran is now in connection with David Bond and will see if he is available to attend the next 
meeting and work to incorporate a mental health perspective to the workgroup efforts.  


• Mary Beth give swag to the Rady’s Wellness Team to incorporate in promoting throughout the hospital.  
• Kathleen follow up about the launch of the WIC photoshoot and resources and share with Lisa.  
• Dean link with Naomi through the coalition and connect Lisa with Cindy.  
• Start brainstorming a few potential training dates to present to Jane.  
 
 

 

Provider Training 
Forum Update 

 
Bridgette 

Lamberson, United 
Healthcare 

 

 Bridgette Lamberson with United Healthcare provided an update on the Provider Training Forum that is 

scheduled to occur in the first quarter of 2019.  

 Kathleen is connected with Jane however a date has not yet been finalized for the forum.    

   

Provider Canvassing 
Campaign 

 
Heidi Oliver, Aetna 

 Heidi Oliver and Maryana Vasquez from the Quality Management department and Liz Vasquez from 
Provider Relations with Aetna led a canvassing campaign, which was meant to support the Childhood 
Obesity Initiative by helping distribute 5210 materials and messaging to Aetna providers. They identified 
their high volume pediatric providers and visited them throughout September with 5210 materials and 
messaging as well as some Aetna materials.  

 Materials that were provided throughout the campaign included 5210 pamphlets-5 English and 5 
Spanish to each provider. Flyers of each 5,2,1,0 flyer (Spanish on one side, English on the other).  

 2 week follow-up 

 Positive relationship building 

 Reception to materials 

 Aetna has provided and will continue to provide both internal and external support and implementation 
External 

  



      
 

FQHC staff meetings 
Individual providers-video and front office displays 
Joint Operations Meeting presentation 

     
 
Internal 

 ABHCA hold-time messages 

 ABHCA community outreach team 

 ABHCA QM/UM committee 

 ABHCA website 

  

Physician Advisory 
Council 

 When reviewing the PAC draft, the workgroup decided to take a wider approach to inviting healthcare 
professionals including RNs and healthcare provider staff. Therefore, the name of the council has been 
changed to Provider Advisory Council.  

 The requested changes will be made to the final copy of the PAC document.  

 At the beginning of next year, the workgroup will begin outreach for the advisory council.  

 The first physician advisory council meeting is projected to be in March.  

 

 


